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December 2023 Council Meeting:   The December 2023 Council Work Session 
Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 13th at 6:30 p.m.  The December 
2023 Council Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday December 19th at 6:30 p.m. The 
meetings are held at the West Middlesex Community Center Hall located at 25 
North Street.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Borough Office at 
(724) 528-9931. 

  

2024 Proposed Budget:  The 2024 Proposed Budget is open and available for public 
inspection in the Borough Office during normal business hours. Office Hours are 
Monday – Friday 7:00am – 3:00pm.  Final action on the 2024 Budget will be taken at 
the regular December Council Meeting. 
 

 

Closed for The Holidays:  The Borough Office will be Closed Thursday December 
21st and will Close Early on Friday December 22. The office will also be closed on 
Monday December 25th ~ Christmas Day, and Monday January 1st ~ New Year’s Day. 

 
 

Santa Visits:  Santa will be making his Annual Visit to the Borough on Saturday 
December 23rd. Visits will Start at 6:00pm. If you would like Santa to stop at your 
home, please call Charlotte Webster @ 724-528-3920 to Sign Up! 
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Fall Leaf Pick-Up:  The borough has scheduled the Fall Leaf Pick-Up Days for 
Friday, December 8th with Tri-County Industries.  All leaves MUST BE BAGGED 
and lined up parallel to the street.  Please have your bagged leaves to the curb the 
evening before for early morning pick-up. 

 

West Middlesex Express:  Join Us for the 4th annual West Middlesex Express! The 
event will be held on Saturday, December 9th at 1pm, rain or shine. Several stops are planned 
where children will receive goodies/treats/ and enjoy entertainment! Bring the Family and 
enjoy a Fun Day! Line up at T Bruce Campbell Parking Lot- Event begins at 1:00. Wear your 
PJ’S!                                                          

 
 

Toys for Tots:  The West Middlesex Volunteer Fire Department is the drop off 

designation for the Toys for Tots campaign.  The new, unwrapped toys that are collected 
will be distributed by the Marine Toys for Tots Foundation to the needy children in the local 
area.  The donations can be dropped off at the Borough Office, OR on Thursday evenings 
when the Fire Department Officials and Volunteers will meet to accept donations. Thank 
You Very Much!  

 

 
Message from the Fire Chief:  What’s a traditional Christmas morning scene 
without a beautifully decorated tree? If your household includes a natural tree in its 
festivities – keep the tree watered!  Typically, shorts in electrical lights or open flames 
from candles, lighters or matches start tree fires. Well-watered trees are not a problem. 
A dry and neglected tree can be. 

       

Have a Merry Christmas and a Healthy New Year! 

 


